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Dear Brothers and Sisters 
 

Our dear sister, Rev. Debbie Taylor, made the transition to the spiritual world 
last night Saturday Oct 2nd during the time of the CheonBo Peace Blessing 
Festival.  
 

She was attended by her loving and ever caring husband Joe. Let us join 
together to offer our prayers for a peaceful transition of Debbie and let us keep 
Joe and the family in our prayers. 
 

Thank you! 
  
Please join a nightly vigil prayer tonight at 8PM ET via zoom 
zoom,us/j/5786717257. Passcode: 2027  

  
Thank you very much! 
  
--Pastor Achille Acolatse 
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